
Public Notice of Waste Discharge Requirements for Los Banos North Crossing 
Rehabilitation Project 

State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Quality

Water Quality Certification Program
Date Posted: September 10, 2021

Affected County: Fresno 

This public notice of draft Waste Discharge Requirements is provided in satisfaction of 
Water Code section 13167.5.

State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) staff are proposing to 
regulate the Los Banos North Crossing Rehabilitation Project (Project) pursuant to the 
Porter-Cologne Water Quality Control Act (Wat. Code, § 13000 et seq.). This Project will 
result in impacts to waters of the state only. Staff will consider all comments 
submitted in writing and received during a 30-day comment period that begins on 
the first date of issuance of this letter (September 10, 2021) and ends at 5:00 p.m. 
on the last day of the comment period (October 11, 2021). To submit comments, to 
obtain any of the Order attachments, or if you have any questions, please contact the 
State Water Board staff person listed below.

State Water Resources Control Board Contact:
Brendan Reed, Environmental Scientist
Wetland Permitting and Enforcement Unit I, Division of Water Quality
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814
Telephone: 916-341-5462
Email: Brendan.Reed@waterboards.ca.gov

Applicant: Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Applicant Contact: Craig Geldard
Telephone: (925) 286-9590
Email: Craig.Geldard@pge.com

Date Application Deemed Complete: August 18, 2021

State Water Board has responsibility to issue or deny Waste Discharge Requirements 
for the Project because this is a subsequent phase of activity following previously 
permitted actions at the same location. The decision to maintain responsibility at State 
Water Board was made in coordination with the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board.
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KEEP INFORMED OF PROJECT MILESTONES

To be informed of milestones in the development of this proposed Water Quality 
Certification, any interested persons should enroll in the State Water Board’s 401 
Program e-mail notification service.  

Click the SUBSCRIBE button under the “Quick Links” section of the 401 Program 
Webpage at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/cwa401/index.shtml

Select “CWA401 Certification and Wetlands Program.” By enrolling in this list, you will 
receive notices for all current 401 applications, including the Project announced in this 
notice. You will need a valid e-mail address to use this service. You can enroll or un-
enroll at any time. If you do not have internet access or do not wish to participate in the 
Lyris list, contact the staff person named in the notice to express your interest in 
receiving notices by other means.
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